
 

  

 

 

Burnaby South Secondary School and 
The BC Provincial School for the Deaf | March 6, 2024 
  

Rebels Newsletter 
Valedictorian Guidelines & 
Timelines 
 
Nomination packages will be 
available in the Office on 
March 11th.  Completed 
nomination packages are due 
on April 2nd to Mr. Goeson. 
Approved candidates will be 

announced on April 3rd by Mr. Goeson and must attend a 
mandatory information session at 3:05 pm in the Office. 
Student candidates will be asked to prepare a 2-minute 
speech self-recorded video, which will be presented at a 
Grad Assembly on April 8th.  Announcement of the 
Valedictorian over “Teams” at the end of the day. 
 
 
 

 
 Attention ALL Grads! 
Burnaby South’s School Leaving Ceremony is on 
Sunday, May 26th at SFU Convocation Mall.  If you are 
participating in this event, please pay your School Activity 
Fee of $30 and your School Leaving Ceremony of $90.  
The deadline to pay and order your Grad Gown is Friday, 
March 8th.  All fee payments must be paid online using 
School Cash   https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/ 

https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/


  

 

 

 
 
 

District Scholarship Meeting on Thursday, March 7th 
at 12:00 pm in the Multipurpose room. 
 
 
 

CLC 11 Meeting (Grad Project Proposal Intro 
Presentation) on Friday, March 8th, 8:30 am in the MJ 
Fox Theatre. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Canadian National Mathematics League Contest 
(CNML#6) will be held on Tuesday, March 12th at 
lunchtime in A207.  For more information, please see 
Mr. Marzouk. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Thursday, March 7th and Friday, March 8th – Alice in 
Wonderland, MJ Fox Theatre 

Tuesday, March 12th, Canadian National Mathematic 
League (CNML#6) Conest, at lunch time in A207 

Monday, 18th to Thursday, 28th – Spring Break, School 
Closed 

Friday, March 29th, Good Friday, School Closed 

Monday, April 1st , Easter Monday, School Closed 

Tuesday, April 2nd – School Re-opens 

 

 

 

 

“Always do your best.  What you plan now, you will harvest later .” Og Mandino 

 
Website:https://south.burnabyschools.ca/ 

 
Contact: 

 
Email: 

 604-296-6880 South.info@burnabyschools.ca 

https://south.burnabyschools.ca/
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